From: Cary Henderson

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Plain Beautiful Short Plat (SP-10-00012
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 2:23:33 PM
Jeff,

We are adjacent property owner's to the subject proposed short plat. We live at 91
Galaxy Drive in Ellensburg and my property is Lot 17 of the High Valley Lakes Plat.

As | stated this afternoon, the covenants in para. 3.5 of (AFN

199901220042) shown on the face of the proposed plat, clearly state that "No
building shall be constructed or vehicles stored on any portion of Lot 18 which
is within 200 feet of any Lot or in the area of the survey between Lots 1 through
8 on the north and Lots 9 through 17 on the South." Lots 1 through 18 are
according to short plat recorded February 12, 1997 under Kittitas Auditors file
No. 199702120004.

We request that the above condition be placed on the face of this plat to insure
the landowners of lots 1 through 17 have their rights reserved per para. 3.5 of AFN
199901220042.

Thank You,

Cary and Susan Henderson
PO Box 136
Thorp, WA 98946

ph 925-4548
cell 929-4851
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